URGENT: The Council’s planning department has recommended that the
Wincheap Water Meadows should be replaced
with an overflow car park for the Wincheap Park and Ride

This Tuesday (15 October) at 6.30pm, councillors on the planning committee
will consider the evidence and make a decision on the development

Help us stand up for Wincheap Water Meadows!

JOIN US AT 6PM THIS TUESDAY!

Local residents will protest against the Council’s plans
to tarmac over the meadows
5.45pm: Hot chocolate and marshmallows

6pm: Performance of ‘Leave Them Be’ by musician
Richard Navarro (see the video here: https://youtu.be/HVRrdYkXiMQ )

6.30pm: Planning Committee Meeting in the Guildhall

Where? Westgate Grove by Café des Amis
Opposite the entrance to Westgate Gardens and the Guildhall
Children welcome!

Facebook: Save Wincheap Water Meadows / Twitter: @MeadowsSave



